

Published Weekly by the Kiwanis Club of Healdsburg, Calif.

January 4th, 1955.

#### THIS WEEK

The topic for today is the BERLIN AIRLIFT. To do this subject justice the program chairman has enlisted the services of the man who knows more about it than anybody else, Colonel L. A. Bunting. Col. Bunting was the U.S. Airforce officer placed in charge of the operation. Program chairman — Bob Allen.

### JANUARY BOARD MEETING

The regular board meeting will be held tonight at the home of Relzy Aikin. Relzy's last official act as President for 1954 will be to preside at this meeting. Come and see him perform.

## MID-WINTER CONFERENCE

The mid-winter conference of the Cal-Nev-Ha District will be held this year at Monterey on Saturday, January 22nd. These district conferences are not only well planned and interesting, but lots of fun. The bigger the delegation from Healdsburg the more fun. See Chuck for reservations or transportation.

#### FORTY YEARS YOUNG

Kiwanis was born forty years ago (January 21, 1915). Although approaching a half century of service, Kiwanis is still young and still building.

The influence of Kiwanis is felt in the community through individual efforts of its members to help our boys and girls, strengthen our schools, champion human dignity and promote free enterprise. The strength of Kiwanis is in the combined initiative of all its members.

With this in mind we approach our 40th birthday, stronger and more cognizant of our acts and attitudes, that within ourselves we believe in Kiwanis.



Published Weekly by the Kiwanis Club of Healdsburg, Calif.

January 11, 1955

### THIS WEEK

The stage is set and the performers are standing by for the ANNUAL DINNER tonight at the Legion Hall: Lieutenant Governor Carlton Spridgen will install our officers for 1955. Dinner is at 7:30 P.M. The luncheon fund will cover dinner for members. Tickets for ladies and guests are \$1:25 each. There will be a round table at the usual spot at 12:10 today.

#### SCOUT COMMITTEE MEETING

The annual organization meeting for B. S. A. troops will be held at Chuck Campbell's home on Monday, January 12th at 7:30 P.M. Chairmen of the Cub Pack, Boy Scout, and Explorer Post committees are asked to attend and bring with them budget estimates for 1955. Scout Executive Bill Allayand will be present to help lay out this year's program.

### BUDGET COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Finance Committee to prepare the budget for 1955 has been tentatively set for Friday, January 28th. Details will follow.

# HEALDSBURG JUNIOR SAFETY ECONOMY RUN\_

Volunteers are needed to accompany the boys on this Run Saturday, February 5th. The Run will start at 9 A.M. and terminate about 1 P.M. with a Victory Luncheon to which the observers are invited. If you can participate please give your name to a member of the Run Committee consisting of Roy Doolan, Charlie East, Elvin Jackson and Jerry Miller.

#### SPECIAL EVENT

It looks like our Golf pro, Bill Hanger, will have quite a gallery when he goes to Pebble Beach to compete in the Bing Crosby Tournament. We are sure happy for Bill and we wish him all the luck in the world.



Published Weekly by the Kiwanis Club of Healdsburg, Calif.

January 18, 1955

### THIS WEEK\_

event.

Ray Wainscott brings Mr. Harlan Wendell, Manager of the Pacific District, Extension Division, of E. I. Du Pont to us today. Mr. Wendell's topic will be "Progress Must be Created".

This week marks the fortieth anniversary of Kiwanis.

Russ Stenens will speak in commemoration of this important

### ANNUAL INSTALLATION MEETING

One of the best Annual Installation meetings that we have had in quite some time was held last Tuesday evening. Byron Gibbs as toastmaster did an exceptional job. The Committee responsible for procuring Carlton Spridgen, our newly elected Lieutenant Governor, as installing officer should be congratulated, as Carlton did an outstanding job of installing the officers for 1955.

## MEETINGS

A meeting of Committee Chairman and Committeemen for the different Boy Scout groups was held at Chuck Campbell's on Thursday evening. If the enthusiasm shown at this meeting carries on through the rest of the projects, we are going to have an outstanding year.

On January 18th a meeting of the Boys Club Committee, under the chairmanship of Jack Wheeler, and the Underprivileged Children Committee, under the chairmanship of Ernie Biasotti will be held at Chuck Campbell's at 7:30 P.M. This is a very important meeting and all members of the committees are urged to make every effort to attend.

### NOTICE TO COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN

All chairmen of standing committees - don't forget your estimate of expenses to Roy Doolan for consideration in preparing 1955 budget.



Published Weekly by the Kiwanis Club of Healdsburg, Calif.

January 25, 1955

### THIS WEEK

Our Club has aponsored the Blue irds for many years, but this is the first time we have given them an opportunity to show us the results of their work. For this Kiwanis "first" we are indebted to Gordon Jones.

### MID-WINTER CONFERENCE

The following Kiwanians attended the mid-winter conference last weekend at Monterey: Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Campbell, Mr. and Mrs. Ted Kello, and Mr. and Mrs. Don Jackson. We are sure these people had a good time and received beneficial knowledge that will be a help to the Club from this Conference.

# JUNIOR SAFETY ECONOMY RUN

The students are responding enthusiastically to the Run scheduled for February 5th. Five firls have filed applications just to make the contest more spirited. If anyone would like to take movies of the Run with a lomm camera, films will be provided. Observers from Kiwanis now include Hick Cooley, Sid Grove, Ross MacKechnie, Len Boyd and Jerry Miller.

### MEETINGS

Let's keep in mind the Fina ce Committee will meet on January 28th at Chuck Campbell's home to complete the budget for this year. If all Committees have not completed making up their budget, please do so before this date.

The Underprivileged Children and the Boys Club Committees held a meeting at Chuck Campbell's on the evening of January 18th. Many problems were discussed which we believe will be advantageous to the Club in the future. Those present were: Jack Wheeler, chairman of the Boys Club, Ernie Biasotti, chairman of the Underprivileged Children Committee and the following committeemen - Byron Gibbs, Jack Grove, Al Barbieri, Len Boyd, Bill Hanger, Joe howard, Gordon Jones, and Ross MacKechaie.